

Tweedmouth West First School

Respect, Responsibility Resilience

19.6.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

Things are beginning to slowly change, as parts of the lockdown are eased. More shops are starting to open, we are able to see more people, and more children are back in school.

I think we are all proving to ourselves how resilient and adaptable we are. We are able to enjoy a socially distanced visit with friends and relatives. We are getting out and about just a little bit more, and are starting again to have things to look forward to. (Personally, I am really looking forward to hairdressers opening up again!)

I have some very good news to share with you. Mrs Whitfield gave birth to a baby girl yesterday – Hannah Louise. Both are doing well.

I would like to say a huge thankyou to all our midwives, who are still working incredibly hard to bring babies into the world under very difficult conditions.

Keep safe, and look after each other.

Warmest wishes

Anne Robertson